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MEMORANDUM

DATE: 	March 12, 2018

TO:	Kimberly Gallagher

FROM:	Christopher J. Cook, PE

RE:	Additional STP funds for TwinCATS

[bookmark: _GoBack]We understand that additional funds are available due to bid savings on the Nickerson project and an additional allocation from the state. The total of the expected increase in available STP funds for TwinCATS is $48,514. The City of Benton Harbor hereby requests those additional funds to expedite repayment of the completed Colfax Avenue project that is currently established as an Advanced Construction Project. A $99,000 reimbursement to Benton Harbor is planned for 2019 to complete payment for the project. Expediting a portion of the 2017-2019 Advanced Construction Project would allow the $48,514 to be used for a 2019 project needing the funds because it is currently underfunded or for a new, deserving project to be added. Please let me know if you have any questions or comments on this request. I will be out of town for the March 19 regular TwinCATS meeting but Tim Drews will attend in my place if anyone has questions at the meeting.
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